
**ATTENTION**

Please call the Village Hall with questions 309-383-2209

*We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your patience*

Paving will be completed on Somerset Dr., between Arbor 
Vitae and Westminster, on Wednesday and Thursday, July 

9th and 10th.  Please avoid the area. Travel should be 
limited to access to/from the homes affected.  

NO THRU TRAFFIC
and 

EXPECT DELAYS
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